Wilton Township
Board of Trustees
Monthly Meeting Minutes
February 12, 2018

15 The February meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM by Gynith Borden with the Pledge of
Allegiance following.

Present were Supervisor Gynith Borden, Clerk Jody Thatcher, Board of Trustees: Larry
Christiansen, and Kelly Farmer, Road Commissioner Ray Nugent Jr., Cemetery

Community Building Manager Rich DeVries, along with other various community
members.

1I. The Meeting Minutes for December and January was reviewed along with the Financial
Statement for February. Kelly Farmer moved to approve the consent agenda, Larry
Christiansen seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

a. Approval of Road and Bridge Bills.

b. Approval of Township Bills.

I11. Public Comments

IV. Reports
a. Supervisor Report

b. Road Commissioner Report

Ray Nugent reported they have been plowing snow and tried to dissipate the ice.
Received unhappy phone calls, however, there is not much that can be done when there
is that much ice. Report came in regarding the bridges and one bridge was graded
below 70, one was graded below 60 and one was graded below 40. Road District may
have to look into placing a reduced weight limit on that bridge in the future.

¢. Planning Commission Report
d. Cemetery Report

¢. Community Building Report



Pastor Rich DeVries reported Erin Edler has agreed to be on the Community Building
board and is with him tonight to be sworn in. He is looking to get more information
added to the web site regarding the community building and rentals, Jody will train him
on the web site.

f.  Multiple Township Report

V. Old Business

YL New Business
Erin Edler was appointed as a Community Building Manager and sworn in.

VIL Adjournment
The next meeting will be Tuesday, March 12, 2018 at 7:30 PM at the Wilton Township
Community Building. Larry Christiansen moved to adjourn the February Meeting at
8:01 PM, Kelly Farmer seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

Respectfully Submitted,
Jody Thatcher
Wilton Township Clerk



